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Agenda Item 
Item 9. A. – 535 Lakota Lane, Chanhassen – work without a permit 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The LMRWD has received a communication from the property owner.  He has informed the LMRWD that he has retained 

the services of an engineer and has given the LMRWD his (the engineer’s) contact information.  The LMRWD gave the 

engineer some time to reach out to us.  When there was no communication from the engineer, the LMRWD contacted him. 

The engineer representing the property owner has asked to schedule a meeting with the LMRWD.  The LMRWD is working 

to schedule a meeting this coming week. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No recommended action – for information only 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, March 20, 2024 


